
From: Shane Southwick
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Alaska OWL in Lake Minchumina
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 10:10:07 AM

Hello

We are a tiny rural community that very much appreciates the broadband capabilities that Owl
 brings to our community. Without Owl funding we would go backwards in technology. Why
 teach technology in the schools if  there will be no broadband to use? Before broadband we
 had no Skype, all information videos took four times as long to view so we never bothered
 and we would not be able to write this email to the finance committee in Juneau.

Sincerely, 

Carol Schlentner

PO Box 40

Lake Minchumina,

Alaska, 99757
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